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PRINCIPAL’s MESSAGE 

 
Er. Vinita Arya 

I am pleased to inform you that department of 
Computer Engineering is publishing its 
newsletter. This newsletter will be very useful to 
all our stakeholders. I feel it will help to have 
appropriate communication among the all 
stakeholders. The aim of publishing this 
newsletter is to share the activities performed by 
department and share progress of department.I 
convey my best wishes for this newsletter and 
hope contribution of all for the growth of the 
department and institute simultaneously. 
 
 

 

HOD’s MESSAGE 

 
Mr. Pankaj Pathik 

The Computer Engineering Department 
newsletter is a platform for sharing educational 
information, activities and events. I hope that the 
newsletter will provide useful and relevant 
information. It is the intent of the department to 
make it semi-annual publication to keep in touch 
with the departmental activities and 
achievements. 

 

 

To be the centre of excellence to 

provide high quality technical 

Education, training to women and 

support industry & Community 

through empowerment of Women 

leading to the growth of economy. 

VISION 

MISSION OF THE INSTITUTE 

M1  To enhance the technical skills 

in women by providing state-of-

the-art facilities.  
M2  To produce the diploma 

graduates trained in Technical 

and Professional skills with 

Entrepreneurial spirit through 

conducive environment.  

M3  To encourage ethical values and 

leadership abilities in diploma 

graduates which contribute 

towards the growth of the 

society.  
 

 

  

  

 



 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 Highlights the need for planting and tending of trees 

as one  of the best ways to prevent global warming and 

reduce pollution. We organized Van Mahotsav with 

the aim of achieving the Indian Government’s vision 

and national campaign of ‘Van Mahotsav’.  

On October  2, the birth anniversary of Mahatma 

Gandhi our institute took initiative to make people 

aware about the campaign on 16 April to 20 April 

2019. 

 

Disaster management in India refers to conservation of 

lives and property during a natural and man-made 

disaster. A mock drill on Fire disaster management 

was held on 11/10/2019. 

Fit India initiative is the need of the hour and will take 

the country towards a healthier future. To create 

awareness about good health , we organized a pledge 

ceremony, all faculty and students took the oath 



 

 

 
”Industrial visits provide an excellent opportunity for the students to interact with industries and know more 

about industrial environment.” Industrial visits are arranged by department for the students with an objective of 

providing them functional opportunity in different sectors which also helps to combine theoretical knowledge 

with industrial knowledge. 

 

 
Guest Lecture is a way of enriching our students with the latest updates of the Industries and Technicalities. The 

Students are bestowed with knowledge about Industry needs, latest technical updates, Avenues for Higher 

studies etc. Department has initiated the process of organizing expert talk on recent trends and technologies in 

computer Engineering. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

  

CONTACT: 
GOVT.POLYTECHNIC FOR WOMEN, 

KANDAGHAT 
Distt. Solan H.P. (INDIA) Pin- 173215 

Phone: +91-1792-256179
 Mobile:+91-70423-77011
 TeleFax: 01792-256179 

E-mail:gpwkandaghat@gmail.com 
WWW.gpcwkandaghat.nic.in 

 


